
From:   
Sent: 23 January 2019 17:32 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Eshiels development 

 

Hi 

As a business visitor and holiday maker visiting Peebles sometimes monthly I feel the 250 

house planed development will detract from the beautiful Tweed valley and over stretch 

current infrastructure in a far to rapid way.  

Regards   

 


